
Subject: Re: Should English be the official US language?
Posted by cheesesoda on Thu, 11 Dec 2008 20:25:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

R315r4z0rIt has absolutely nothing to do with tax payers at all.
Yes, it does. When state and local governments spend more money on signs, ballots, etc...
because they have to have it in 2 (or more) translations, it does cost the taxpayer more. 
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